
IMPORTANT DATES

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING

Teddy Bears Picnic

14th February

0478 755 385 Skyeps@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000 info@teamkids.com.au

Valentines Day

Hello Families ☺ Welcome back, we hope that everyone had 

a great break!

We have hit the ground running here at TeamKids, children 

have been big into construction and imaginative play with the 

flavour of the month being Cars and Restaurant play. From 
creating signs for the restaurants to witches hats, our craft 

table has been getting the most use as children use their 
imaginations to see what they can create. 

Our new preps have settled in well, with all their little 

personalities on full display. We have loved hearing all their 
thoughts about school.  

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat, please 
either contact us during service hours or come in and have a 

chat!

Skye Primary 

Important Reminder

LOST PROPERTY!

Coming out of school holidays, our lost property tub is overflowing. Please come have a look to see if your child 

has left anything behind. Anything left at the end of the term will be donated. 

In term 1, there will be celebrations highlighted throughout the program and special events within the community. 

The dates are provided in the section below, if you would love your child/ren to attend. Book Now!

Random Acts of Kindness Day

13th December

19th Febuary
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